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business objects and system-level applications.
Operating Systems Thomas Anderson 2014 Over the past two decades, there has been a
huge amount of innovation in both the principles and practice of operating systems
Over the same period, the core ideas in a modern operating system - protection,
concurrency, virtualization, resource allocation, and reliable storage - have
become widely applied throughout computer science. Whether you get a job at
Facebook, Google, Microsoft, or any other leading-edge technology company, it is
impossible to build resilient, secure, and flexible computer systems without the
ability to apply operating systems concepts in a variety of settings. This book
examines the both the principles and practice of modern operating systems, taking
important, high-level concepts all the way down to the level of working code.
Because operating systems concepts are among the most difficult in computer
science, this top to bottom approach is the only way to really understand and
master this important material.
C++ Primer Stanley Lippman 2012-08-06 Bestselling Programming Tutorial and
Reference Completely Rewritten for the New C++11 Standard Fully updated and recast
for the newly released C++11 standard, this authoritative and comprehensive
introduction to C++ will help you to learn the language fast, and to use it in
modern, highly effective ways. Highlighting today’s best practices, the authors
show how to use both the core language and its standard library to write
efficient, readable, and powerful code. C++ Primer, Fifth Edition, introduces the
C++ standard library from the outset, drawing on its common functions and
facilities to help you write useful programs without first having to master every
language detail. The book’s many examples have been revised to use the new
language features and demonstrate how to make the best use of them. This book is a
proven tutorial for those new to C++, an authoritative discussion of core C++
concepts and techniques, and a valuable resource for experienced programmers,
especially those eager to see C++11 enhancements illuminated. Start Fast and
Achieve More Learn how to use the new C++11 language features and the standard
library to build robust programs quickly, and get comfortable with high-level
programming Learn through examples that illuminate today’s best coding styles and
program design techniques Understand the “rationale behind the rules”: why C++11
works as it does Use the extensive crossreferences to help you connect related
concepts and insights Benefit from up-to-date learning aids and exercises that
emphasize key points, help you to avoid pitfalls, promote good practices, and
reinforce what you’ve learned Access the source code for the extended examples
from informit.com/title/0321714113 C++ Primer, Fifth Edition, features an
enhanced, layflat binding, which allows the book to stay open more easily when
placed on a flat surface. This special binding method—notable by a small space
inside the spine—also increases durability.

C# 2012 for Programmers Paul J. Deitel 2013 C# Programming 2012.
CLASSIC DATA STRUCTURES, 2nd ed. Samanta 2008-12-01
C Paul J. Deitel 2016 For courses in computer programming C How to Program is a
comprehensive introduction to programming in C. Like other texts of the Deitels'
How to Program series, the book serves as a detailed beginner source of
information for college students looking to embark on a career in coding, or
instructors and software-development professionals seeking to learn how to program
with C. The Eighth Edition continues the tradition of the signature Deitel "Live
Code" approach--presenting concepts in the context of full-working programs rather
than incomplete snips of code. This gives readers a chance to run each program as
they study it and see how their learning applies to real world programming
scenarios.
C++ Programming: From Problem Analysis to Program Design D. S. Malik 2017-05-24
Learn how to program with C++ using today’s definitive choice for your first
programming language experience -- C++ PROGRAMMING: FROM PROBLEM ANALYSIS TO
PROGRAM DESIGN, 8E. D.S. Malik’s time-tested, user-centered methodology
incorporates a strong focus on problem-solving with full-code examples that
vividly demonstrate the hows and whys of applying programming concepts and
utilizing C++ to work through a problem. Thoroughly updated end-of-chapter
exercises, more than 20 extensive new programming exercises, and numerous new
examples drawn from Dr. Malik’s experience further strengthen the reader’s
understanding of problem solving and program design in this new edition. This book
highlights the most important features of C++ 14 Standard with timely discussions
that ensure this edition equips you to succeed in your first programming
experience and well beyond. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Simply Java Programming Harvey M. Deitel 2004 Combining the Deitel™ signature
Live-Code™ Approach with a new Application-Driven™ methodology, this book uses a
step-by-step tutorial approach to begin teaching the basics of programming, builds
upon previously learned concepts, and introduces new programming features in each
successive tutorial. KEY TOPICS This comprehensive introduction to Java covers GUI
design, swing components, methods, classes, data types, control statements,
arrays, object-oriented programming, strings and characters, sequential files and
more. It also includes higher-end topics such as database programming, multimedia
and graphics, and Web applications development. For individuals beginning their
mastery of Java Programming.
C# Harvey M. Deitel 2002-01 C# builds on the skills already mastered by C++ and
Java programmers, enabling them to create powerful Web applications and components
- ranging from XML-based Web services on Microsoft's .NET platform to middle-tier
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Wireless Internet & Mobile Business Harvey M. Deitel 2002 This text is designed
for wireless internet/web courses and advanced internet/web programming courses
focusing on the wireless internet found in computer science, CIS, MIS, business,
and engineering departments. While the rapid expansion of wireless technologies
such as cell phones and palm pilots offers many new opportunities for businesses
and programmers, it also presents numerous challenges related to issues such as
security and standardization.
LET US C SOLUTIONS -15TH EDITION Yashavant kanetkar 2018-06-01 Description: Best
way to learn any programming language is to create good programs in it. C is not
exception to this rule. Once you decide to write any program you would find that
there are always at least two ways to write it. So you need to find out whether
you have chosen the best way to implement your program. That's where you would
find this book useful. It contains solutions to all the exercises present in Let
Us C 15th Edition. If you learn the language elements from Let Us C, write
programs for the problems given in the exercises and then cross check your answers
with the solutions given in this book you would be well on your way to become a
skilled C programmer. I am sure you would appreciate this learning path like the
millions of students and professionals have in the past decade.Table Of
Contents:IntroductionChapter 0 : Before We beginChapter 1 : Getting StartedChapter
2 : C InstructionsChapter 3 : Decision Control InstructionChapter 4 : More Complex
Decision MakingChapter 5 : Loop control InstructionChapter 6 : More Complex
RepetitionsChapter 7 : Case Control InstructionChapter 8 : FunctionsChapter 9 :
PointersChapter 10 : RecursionChapter 11 : Data Types RevisitedChapter 12 : The C
PreprocessorChapter 13 : ArraysChapter 14 : Multidimensional ArraysChapter 15 :
StringsChapter 16 : Handling Multiple StringsChapter 17 : StructuresChapter 18 :
Console Input/ OutputChapter 19 : File Input/outputChapter 20 : More Issues in
Input/OutputChapter 21 : Operations on BitsChapter 22 : Miscellaneous
featuresChapter 23 : C Under Linux
Visual C# 2008 Paul J. Deitel 2009 Created by world-renowned programming
instructors Paul and Harvey Deitel, “Visual C# 2008 How to Program, Third Edition”
introduces all facets of the C# 2008 language through the Deitels' signature "Live
Code" Approach", that features hundreds of working programs.This book has been
thoroughly updated to reflect the major innovations Microsoft has incorporated in
Visual C# 2008 and .NET 3.5; The many new platform features covered include: LINQ
(Language Integrated Query), Windows Presentation Foundation (WPF), ASP.NET Ajax
and the Microsoft Ajax Library, Silverlight-based rich Internet application
development, and creating Web services with Windows Communication Foundation
(WCF). New language features introduced in this edition: automatic properties,
object initializers, partial classes and methods, anonymous methods, Lambda
expressions, extension methods, anonymous types, and collection initializers.
Extensively updated coverage of delegates.and more sophisticated techniques,
including searching, sorting, data structures, generics, and collections.
Appendices provide essential programming reference material on topics ranging from
number systems to the Visual Studio Debugger, UML 2 to Unicode and
ASCII.Appropriate for all basic-to-intermediate level Visual C# 2008 programmers.
C++ How to program Harvey Deitel 2013-03-06 For Introduction to Programming (CS1)
and other more intermediate courses covering programming in C++. Also appropriate
as a supplement for upper-level courses where the instructor uses a book as a
reference for the C++ language. This best-selling comprehensive text is aimed at
readers with little or no programming experience. It teaches programming by
presenting the concepts in the context of full working programs and takes an
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early-objects approach. The authors emphasize achieving program clarity through
structured and object-oriented programming, software reuse and component-oriented
software construction. The Eighth Edition encourages students to connect computers
to the community, using the Internet to solve problems and make a difference in
our world. All content has been carefully fine-tuned in response to a team of
distinguished academic and industry reviewers.
C++ How to Program 10th Edition Procode Publishing 2019-09-15 C++ How to Program
Have you always wanted to learn c programming but are afraid it'll be too
difficult for you? Or perhaps you know other programming languages but are
interested in learning the C++ programming language fast? This book is for you.
You no longer have to waste your time and money learning C++ programming from
boring books that are 600 pages long, expensive online courses or complicated C++
programming tutorials that just leave you more confused. What this book offers...
C++ for Beginners Complex concepts are broken down into simple steps to ensure
that you can easily master the C++ Programming language even if you have never
coded before. Carefully Chosen C++ Programming Examples Examples are carefully
chosen to illustrate all concepts. In addition, the output for all examples are
provided immediately so you do not have to wait till you have access to your
computer to test the examples. Careful selection of topics Topics are carefully
selected to give you a broad exposure to C, while not overwhelming you with
information overload. These topics include object-oriented programming concepts,
error handling techniques, file handling techniques and more. Learn The C++
Programming Language Fast Concepts are presented in a "to-the-point" style to
cater to the busy individual. With this book, you can learn C++ in just one day
and start coding immediately. How is this book different... The best way to learn
C++ programming is by doing. This book includes a unique examples. Working through
the examples will not only give you an immense sense of achievement, it"ll also
help you retain the knowledge and master the language. Are you ready to dip your
toes into the exciting world of C++ coding? This book is for you. Click the BUY
button and download it now. What you will learn in this book: -introduction to c++
-environment setup -program structure -basic syntax -data types -variables operators -decision making -loops -arrays -much, much, more! Download your C++
Programming copy today Tags: ------------ C++ Programming, C++ programming
tutorial, C++ programming book, learning C++ programming, C++ programming
language, C++ coding, C++ programming for beginners, C++ for Dummies
Java Student Solutions Manual to Accompany Java how to Program, Fifth Edition
Harvey M. Deitel 2003
C++ How To Program (cd) 5th Edition Deitel H M
C Paul J. Deitel 2016
Python for Programmers Paul J. Deitel 2019-03-15 The professional programmer’s
Deitel® guide to Python® with introductory artificial intelligence case studies
Written for programmers with a background in another high-level language, Python
for Programmers uses hands-on instruction to teach today’s most compelling,
leading-edge computing technologies and programming in Python–one of the world’s
most popular and fastest-growing languages. Please read the Table of Contents
diagram inside the front cover and the Preface for more details. In the context of
500+, real-world examples ranging from individual snippets to 40 large scripts and
full implementation case studies, you’ll use the interactive IPython interpreter
with code in Jupyter Notebooks to quickly master the latest Python coding idioms.
After covering Python Chapters 1-5 and a few key parts of Chapters 6-7, you’ll be
able to handle significant portions of the hands-on introductory AI case studies
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in Chapters 11-16, which are loaded with cool, powerful, contemporary examples.
These include natural language processing, data mining Twitter® for sentiment
analysis, cognitive computing with IBM® Watson™, supervised machine learning with
classification and regression, unsupervised machine learning with clustering,
computer vision through deep learning and convolutional neural networks, deep
learning with recurrent neural networks, big data with Hadoop®, Spark™ and NoSQL
databases, the Internet of Things and more. You’ll also work directly or
indirectly with cloud-based services, including Twitter, Google Translate™, IBM
Watson, Microsoft® Azure®, OpenMapQuest, PubNub and more. Features 500+ hands-on,
real-world, live-code examples from snippets to case studies IPython + code in
Jupyter® Notebooks Library-focused: Uses Python Standard Library and data science
libraries to accomplish significant tasks with minimal code Rich Python coverage:
Control statements, functions, strings, files, JSON serialization, CSV, exceptions
Procedural, functional-style and object-oriented programming Collections: Lists,
tuples, dictionaries, sets, NumPy arrays, pandas Series & DataFrames Static,
dynamic and interactive visualizations Data experiences with real-world datasets
and data sources Intro to Data Science sections: AI, basic stats, simulation,
animation, random variables, data wrangling, regression AI, big data and cloud
data science case studies: NLP, data mining Twitter®, IBM® Watson™, machine
learning, deep learning, computer vision, Hadoop®, Spark™, NoSQL, IoT Open-source
libraries: NumPy, pandas, Matplotlib, Seaborn, Folium, SciPy, NLTK, TextBlob,
spaCy, Textatistic, Tweepy, scikit-learn®, Keras and more Accompanying code
examples are available here:
http://ptgmedia.pearsoncmg.com/imprint_downloads/informit/bookreg/9780135224335/97
80135224335_examples.zip. Register your product for convenient access to
downloads, updates, and/or corrections as they become available. See inside book
for more information.
Digital Design: Principles And Practices, 4/E John F. Wakerly 2008-09
Intro to Python for Computer Science and Data Science: Learning to Program with
AI, Big Data and The Cloud, eBook, Global Edition Paul Deitel 2021-09-01 A
groundbreaking, flexible approach to computer science anddata science The Deitels’
Introduction to Python for ComputerScience and Data Science: Learning to Program
with AI, Big Data and the Cloudoffers a unique approach to teaching introductory
Python programming,appropriate for both computer-science and data-science
audiences. Providing themost current coverage of topics and applications, the book
is paired withextensive traditional supplements as well as Jupyter Notebooks
supplements.Real-world datasets and artificial-intelligence technologies allow
students towork on projects making a difference in business, industry, government
andacademia. Hundreds of examples, exercises, projects (EEPs) and
implementationcase studies give students an engaging, challenging and
entertainingintroduction to Python programming and hands-on data science. The
book's modular architecture enables instructors toconveniently adapt the text to a
wide range of computer-science anddata-science courses offered to audiences drawn
from many majors.Computer-science instructors can integrate as much or as little
data-scienceand artificial-intelligence topics as they'd like, and data-science
instructorscan integrate as much or as little Python as they'd like. The book
aligns withthe latest ACM/IEEE CS-and-related computing curriculum initiatives and
withthe Data Science Undergraduate Curriculum Proposal sponsored by the
NationalScience Foundation.
Java How to Program Paul J. Deitel 2011-11-21 This is the eBook of the printed
book and may not include any media, website access codes, or print supplements
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that may come packaged with the bound book. The Deitels’ groundbreaking How to
Program series offers unparalleled breadth and depth of object-oriented
programming concepts and intermediate-level topics for further study. This survey
of Java programming contains an optional extensive OOD/UML 2 case study on
developing and implementing the software for an automated teller machine. The
Eighth Edition of this acclaimed text is now current with the Java SE 6 updates
that have occurred since the book was last published. The Late Objects Version
delays coverage of class development until Chapter 8, presenting the control
structures, methods and arrays material in a non-object-oriented, procedural
programming context.
Essential Java for Scientists and Engineers Brian Hahn 2002-05-30 Essential Java
serves as an introduction to the programming language, Java, for scientists and
engineers, and can also be used by experienced programmers wishing to learn Java
as an additional language. The book focuses on how Java, and object-oriented
programming, can be used to solve science and engineering problems. Many examples
are included from a number of different scientific and engineering areas, as well
as from business and everyday life. Pre-written packages of code are provided to
help in such areas as input/output, matrix manipulation and scientific graphing.
Takes a 'dive-in' approach, getting the reader writing and running programs
immediately Teaches object-oriented programming for problem-solving in engineering
and science
C# Programming Barbara Doyle 2013-04-30 Only Doyle's C# PROGRAMMING: FROM PROBLEM
ANALYSIS TO PROGRAM DESIGN, 4E, International Edition brilliantly balances today's
most important programming principles and concepts with the latest insights into
C#. This perfect introductory book highlights the latest Visual Studio® 2012 and
C# 4.0 with a unique, principles-based approach to give readers a deep
understanding of programming.You'll find just the right amount of detail to create
an important foundation in programming. This edition's straightforward approach
and understandable vocabulary make it easier for readers to grasp new programming
concepts without distraction. The book introduces a variety of fundamental
programming concepts, from data types and expressions to arrays and collections,
all using the popular C# language. New programming exercises and new numbered
examples throughout this edition reflect the latest updates in Visual Studio®
2012, while learning objectives, case studies and Coding Standards summaries in
each chapter ensure mastery. While the book assumes no prior programming
knowledge, coverage extends beyond traditional books to cover new advanced topics,
such as portable class libraries used to create applications for Windows® Phone
and other platforms.
Simply C++ Harvey M. Deitel 2005 For courses in C++ - Introduction to Programming.
Readers build practical, real-world applications that incorporate C++ programming
fundamentals. Readers build and execute complete applications from start to finish
while learning the basics of programming from the ground up.
C How to Program, Global Edition Paul Deitel 2016-01-05 The full text downloaded
to your computer With eBooks you can: search for key concepts, words and phrases
make highlights and notes as you study share your notes with friends eBooks are
downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline through the Bookshelf
(available as a free download), available online and also via the iPad and Android
apps. Upon purchase, you'll gain instant access to this eBook. Time limit The
eBooks products do not have an expiry date. You will continue to access your
digital ebook products whilst you have your Bookshelf installed. For courses in
computer programming C How to Program is a comprehensive introduction to
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programming in C. Like other texts of the Deitels’ How to Program series, the book
serves as a detailed beginner source of information for college students looking
to embark on a career in coding, or instructors and software-development
professionals seeking to learn how to program with C. The 8th Edition continues
the tradition of the signature Deitel “Live Code” approach--presenting concepts in
the context of full-working programs rather than incomplete snips of code. This
gives students a chance to run each program as they study it and see how their
learning applies to real world programming scenarios.
Android How to Program Paul J. Deitel 2014-04-08 This is the eBook of the printed
book and may not include any media, website access codes, or print supplements
that may come packaged with the bound book. Android How to Program, Second Edition
provides a clear and entertaining App-driven introduction to Android 4.3 and 4.4
development for both introductory- and intermediate-level programming courses. It
also serves as a great reference and tutorial to learn Android programming. The
Deitels' App-driven Approach is simply the best way to master Android programming!
The Deitels teach Android programming through seven complete, working Android Apps
in the print book and more online. Each chapter presents new concepts through a
single App. The authors first provide an introduction to the app, an app testdrive showing one or more sample executions , and a technologies overview . Next,
the authors proceed with a detailed code walkthrough of the app’s source code in
which they discuss the programming concepts and demonstrate the functionality of
the Android APIs used in the app. The book also has an extensive introduction to
programming using the Java language, making this book appropriate for Java courses
that want to add an App-programming flavor. Teaching and Learning Experience This
program will provide a better teaching and learning experience—for you and your
students. Add an App Component to your Java Course: The appendices provide a
condensed, friendly introduction to Java and the object-oriented programming
techniques students will need to develop Android apps. Motivate Students with an
App-driven Approach to Android 4.3 and 4.4 Development: Concepts are presented in
the context of 7 complete working Android Apps, using the latest mobile computing
technologies. Enhance Learning with Outstanding Pedagogical Features: The Deitels
present hundreds of Android short-answer questions and app-development exercises
complete with syntax coloring, code walkthroughs and sample outputs.
Loose Leaf for C++ Programming: An Object-Oriented Approach Richard Gilberg
2019-01-04 C++ Programming: An Object-Oriented Approach has two primary
objectives: Teach the basic principles of programming as outlined in the ACM
curriculum for a CS1 class and teach the basic constructs of the C++ language.
While C++ is a complex and professional language, experience shows that beginning
students can easily understand and use C++. C++ Programming: An Object-Oriented
Approach uses a combination of thorough, well-ordered explanations and a strong
visual framework to make programming concepts accessible to students. The authors
stress incremental program development, wherein program analysis is followed by
building a structure chart, constructing UML flow diagrams, writing algorithms,
undertaking program design, and finally testing. This foundation, combined with a
focus on the benefits of a consistent and well-documented programming style,
prepares students to tackle the academic and professional programming challenges
they will encounter down the road with confidence.
Java How to Program, Late Objects, Global Edition Harvey Deitel 2019-07-09 The
Deitels' groundbreaking How to Program series offers unparalleled breadth and
depth of programming fundamentals, object-oriented programming concepts and
intermediate-level topics for further study. Java How to Program, Late Objects,
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11th Edition, presents leading-edge computing technologies using the Deitel
signature live-code approach, which demonstrates concepts in hundreds of complete
working programs. The 11th Edition presents updated coverage of Java SE 8 and new
Java SE 9 capabilities, including JShell, the Java Module System, and other key
Java 9 topics.
Android for Programmers Paul Deitel 2011-10-24 The professional programmer’s
Deitel® guide to Android™ smartphone and tablet app development and the Eclipse
IDE with the Android Development Tools (ADT) plug-in Billions of apps have been
downloaded from Android Market! This book gives you everything you’ll need to
start developing great Android apps quickly and getting them published on Android
Market. The book uses an app-driven approach—each new technology is discussed in
the context of 16 fully tested Android apps, complete with syntax coloring, code
walkthroughs and sample outputs. Apps you’ll develop include: SpotOn Game
Slideshow Flag Quiz Route Tracker Favorite Twitter® Searches Address Book Tip
Calculator Doodlz Weather Viewer Cannon Game Voice Recorder Pizza Ordering
Practical, example-rich coverage of: Smartphone and Tablet Apps, Android
Development Tools (ADT) Plug-In for Eclipse Activities, Intents, Content Providers
GUI Components, Menus, Toasts, Resource Files, Touch and Gesture Processing Tablet
Apps, ActionBar and AppWidgets Tweened Animations, Property Animations Camera,
Audio, Video, Graphics, OpenGL ES Gallery and Media Library Access
SharedPreferences, Serialization, SQLite Handlers and Multithreading, Games Google
Maps, GPS, Location Services, Sensors Internet-Enabled Apps, Web Services,
Telephony, Bluetooth® Speech Synthesis and Recognition Android Market, Pricing,
Monetization And more… PLUS: Register your product at www.informit.com/register
for additional online chapters that cover Android Ice Cream Sandwich (Android 4),
including a complete, working Ice Cream Sandwich app! VISIT WWW.DEITEL.COM For
information on Deitel’s Dive Into® Series instructor-led programming language
training courses offered at customer sites worldwide visit www.deitel.com/training
or write to deitel@deitel.com Download code examples Check out the growing list of
programming Resource Centers Join the Deitel Twitter (@deitel) and Facebook
(www.facebook.com/DeitelFan) communities To receive updates for this book,
subscribe to the free Deitel ® Buzz Online e-mail newsletter at
www.deitel.com/newsletter/subscribe.html
Java Paul J. Deitel 2007 The Deitels' groundbreaking How to Program series offers
unparalleled breadth and depth of object-oriented programming concepts and
intermediate-level topics for further study. This survey of Java programming
contains an extensive OOD/UML 2 case study on developing an automated teller
machine. The Seventh Edition has been extensively fine-tuned and is completely upto-date with Sun Microsystems, Inc.'s latest Java release--Java Standard Edition
(Java SE) 6.
C++ 大学教程 Harvey M. Deitel 2005 Deitels' 'C++ How to Program', fifth edition, has
hundreds of hands-on exercises, roughly 250 complete programs written and
documented for easy learning, and exceptional insight into good programming
practices, maximizing performance, avoiding errors, debugging, and testing.
Visual Basic 2012 PAUL J.. DEITEL DEITEL (HARVEY M.) 2013
Understanding Operating Systems Ida M. Flynn 2001 UNDERSTANDING OPERATING SYSTEMS
provides a basic understanding of operating systems theory, a comparison of the
major operating systems in use, and a description of the technical and operational
tradeoffs inherent in each. The effective two-part organization covers the theory
of operating systems, their historical roots, and their conceptual basis (which
does not change substantially), culminating with how these theories are applied in
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the specifics of five operating systems (which evolve constantly). The authors
explain this technical subject in a not-so-technical manner, providing enough
detail to illustrate the complexities of stand-alone and networked operating
systems. UNDERSTANDING OPERATING SYSTEMS is written in a clear, conversational
style with concrete examples and illustrations that readers easily grasp.
C++ how to Program Paul J. Deitel 2010-08 On t.p. of previous ed., H.M. Deitel's
name appears first.
Java How to Program Harvey Deitel 2013-11-06 The Deitels’ groundbreaking How to
Program series offers unparalleled breadth and depth of object-oriented
programming concepts and intermediate-level topics for further study. This survey
of Java programming contains an optional extensive OOD/UML 2 case study on
developing and implementing the software for an automated teller machine.
C++ Paul J. Deitel 2010 KEY BENEFIT: This comprehensive best-seller is aimed at
readers with little or no programming experience. It teaches by presenting the
concepts in the context of full working programs and takes an early-objects
approach. The authors emphasize achieving program clarity through structured and
object-oriented programming, software reuse and component-oriented software
construction. KEY TOPICS: Introduction to Computers, the Internet and World Wide
Web; Introduction to C++ Programming; Introduction to Classes and Objects; Control
Statements: Part 1; Control Statements: Part 2; Functions and an Introduction to
Recursion; Arrays and Vectors; Pointers and Pointer-Based Strings; Classes: A
Deeper Look, Part 1; Classes: A Deeper Look, Part 2; Object-Oriented Programming:
Inheritance; Object-Oriented Programming: Polymorphism; (Optional) ATM Case Study,
Part 1: Object-Oriented Design with the UML; (Optional) ATM Case Study, Part 2:
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Implementing an Object-Oriented Design; Exception Handling; Templates; Operator
Overloading; String and Array Objects; String Processing with Class string; Stream
Input/Output; File and String Stream Processing; Searching and Sorting; Data
Structures; Standard Template Library (STL); Bits, Characters, C-Strings and
structs; Game Programming with Ogre; Boost Libraries, Technical Report 1 and
C++0x; Other Topics; Operator Precedence and Associativity Chart; ASCII Character
Set; Fundamental Types; Number Systems; C Legacy Code Topics; Preprocessor; UML 2:
Additional Diagram Types; Using the Visual Studioreg; 2008 Debugger; Using the
GNUtrade; C++ Debugger. MARKET: A useful reference for programmers.
Java, Late Objects Version Paul J. Deitel 2010 The Deitels' groundbreaking How to
Program series offers unparalleled breadth and depth of object-oriented
programming concepts and intermediate-level topics for further study. This survey
of Java programming contains an optional extensive OOD/UML 2 case study on
developing and implementing the software for an automated teller machine. The
Eighth Edition of this acclaimed text is now current with the Java SE 6 updates
that have occurred since the book was last published. The Late Objects Version
delays coverage of class development until Chapter 8, presenting the control
structures, methods and arrays material in a non-object-oriented, procedural
programming context.
C++ How to Program, Early Objects, Student Value Edition Plus Myprogramminglab
with Pearson Etext -- Access Card Package Paul J. Deitel 2013-06-10
C++ Student Solutions Manual to Accompany C++ How to Program Harvey M. Deitel 2003
Programming with C++ 2017
C Student Solutions Manual to Accompany C how to Program, Fourth Edition Harvey M.
Deitel 2004
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